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	28 April 2025

	

	Mrs Hannah Dury

	Cotswold Chine School

	Box

	Stroud

	Gloucestershire

	GL6 9AG

	

	Dear Mrs Hannah Dury,

	

	Final inspection report

	

	Cotswold Chine School

	

	Following your recent inspection, please find attached the final version of your inspection report. We will usually publish the report five working days from the date of this letter on the Ofsted reports website.

	

	Paragraph 32(1)(d) of The Education (Independent School Standards) Regulations 2014 requires the proprietor of the school to distribute the report to the parents of each registered pupil and to publish it on the school's website. Please distribute the report to parents within five working days from the date of this letter.

	

	If you experience any difficulties accessing the report on the Ofsted website, please contact us – the inspection support administrator listed below is your best point of contact.

	

	Post-inspection survey

	

	We invite you to complete our short post-inspection survey on the provider portal with your views on the inspection process. This includes your views on the impact the inspection is likely to have in bringing about improvement to your provision. By responding to this survey, you will help Ofsted improve the inspection process.

	

	

	Yours sincerely

Sarah Favager-Dalton HMI
Lead Inspector

Reply to:
Cody Macdonald
Inspection Support Administrator
Cody-Leigh.Macdonald@ofsted.gov.uk
03000 131 280
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